
Murray, Susie

From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Cc: 

Subject: 

Thanks Susie, 

Koslen, Yuri 

Monday, January 13, 2020 9:53 AM 

Murray, Susie; Tony McCormick 

Debbie McCormick 

RE: [EXTERNAL) RE: 4224 Sonoma Hwy, Santa Rosa, CA 95409 

Transit services for this property are provide by the bus stops on Mission Blvd., which is about X mile from this 

site. The CityBus Route 4/4B provide 30-minute frequency from/to the two cover bus stops on Mission. Currently the 

only other service that CityBus provides in this area is to the intersection of Highway 12 @ Streamside Drive/ Village 

Pkwy, served by Route 16, which provides trip to shopping or Oakmont on Tuesdays and Thursday (yes- we are missing a 

bus stop sign on the northside of Highway 12 as it was hit by a car- we do plan to replace it). Starting in 2017 CityBus 

removed all service from the section of Highway 12 west of Mission, all of our service as well as the Sonoma County 

Transit service operate on Mission east on Highway 12. The City doesn't currently have any long term plans to return 

service to this portion of Highway 12 beyond the current Route 16 as noted above, thus no addition bus-stop amenities 

would be requested on this property frontage. 

But sidewalk improvements would be critical along Highway in order to provide a safe and ADA accessible path to the 

nearest public transit stop on Mission. 

I hope this is helpful and let me know if you have clarifying questions. 

Yuri Koslen I Transit Planner 

Transportation and Public Works I Transit Division 

45  Stony Point Road I Santa Rosa, CA 95401 

Tel. (707) 543-3335 I ykoslen@srcity.org 

Online at srcity.org/CityBus 

Your low carbon commute 

Please consider the environment when commuting anel f}Finting e mails DOING ANYTHING

From: Murray, Susie <SMurray@srcity.org> 

Sent: Thursday, January 9, 2020 5:24 PM 

To: Tony McCormick <tonymccormick@hotmail.com>; Koslen, Yuri <YKoslen@srcity.org> 

Cc: Debbie McCormick <sunnysidecottage@msn.com> 

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] RE: 4224 Sonoma Hwy, Santa Rosa, CA 95409 

Tony, 

The amount of additional traffic generated by this project wouldn't warrant requiring the applicant to add the transit 

stops. By way of this email, however, I've forwarded your comments to Yuri Koslen in out Transit division. Yuri, could 

you respond to Tony as to what the future transit plans are for this section of Sonoma Highway? 


